
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2021

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
SPONSORED WELLY WADDLE - 13th October

PARENTS OUTDOOR FOREST SCHOOL SESSION - 
Friday 22nd October (please dress appropriately for the weather)

FOREST SCHOOL SESSION - Friday 22nd October 9.30-10.30am
HALF TERM - Monday 25th October- Friday 29th October

HALLOWEEN DISCO - All day Monday 1st November
BONFIRE CAKE SALE - 5th November

DUCKS:
The ducks have taken part in weekly forest 
school activities. Beth has recently taken on 
the role of forest school in the setting and has 
been researching fun ideas for us to try, we 
have recently explored using the new bug 
hunt kit, had a pretend campfire where we 
shared our favourite stories and had hot 
chocolate and marshmallows, and using 
twigs, leaves and conkers to create pictures 
with mud, water and paint.
The ducklings have also been learning about 
different occupations and enjoyed putting out 
fires with the spray bottles as one of their 
favourites was fire officers!
 We wanted to say a great big thank you to everyone who has taken their time to 

complete information for our new ‘focused child’ planning! We have had some 
fabulous information and photographs sent in which the children have been so 

excited to share with their friends and display in the room. There has been great 
feedback so far, we can’t wait to see more!

LAMBS:
The lambs have been enjoying regular
mindfulness sessions, with a range of 
activities such as heuristic baskets, exploring 
the new sensory room, light play, and
aromatherapy. This has helped to settle new 
children with calm, sensory helping them to 
feel safe and secure in a calm environment. 
The children have enjoyed taking a nursery 
photobook home during visits to familiarise 
themselves with the staff and nursery 
environment and we have received lots of 
photography from home which has helped 
our transitions be as smooth as possible!

FARMERS:
The farmers have shown intrigue 
when Duncan our Nursery handyman 
visits the nursery to complete tasks. 
The children decided to take part in 
fixing their own roleplay shop with him 
using the screwdriver to remove the 
wheels. The children learnt about 
dangers, taking turns, and learning 
new skills. As the children enjoyed this 
so much, we will be encouraging more 
safe risks in play by using more tools 
for a range of tasks such as fixing 
equipment, chopping vegetables to 
make our own soup in the slow cooker 
and during forest school.


